
1

Raszka Shelley

From: Gallagher Chuck

Sent: Saturday, February 14, 2015 12:39 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: FW: Support House Bill 2503

 

 

From: Christopher Long [mailto:laser_gunner@outlook.com]  

Sent: Saturday, February 14, 2015 2:10 AM 
To: Gallagher Chuck 

Subject: Support House Bill 2503 

 
Having just read House Bill 2503 I wish to stand in support of the Bill.  As a Born and Raised Oregonian that 

Hunts, fish’s, prospector, miner and country loving person I see House Bill 2503 as a good start. I believe that 

not department or government agency other than those Elected by the People have the authority to write 

laws or regulations without first receiving a vote of approval by the people. Thus all laws, rules and regulations 

must be presented to the people for review and written, voted and passed by the Legislators of the State.  

Respectfully Signed 

Christopher A Long 

USN Retired 

Business Owner Retired 

Outdoors Man Fore Ever 

President of North Bend Prospectors, Inc. ( approx. 120 Members) 

QM VFW Post #2928  

 

 

Sent from Windows Mail 

 


